
From: Kathy McGee <kathymcgee74@gmail.com> 
Date: September 26, 2024 at 9:42:54 PM EDT 
To: abossard@twpunionschools.org, Gerald Benaquista 
<gbenaquista@twpunionschools.org>, Shawn Paterno 
<spaterno@twpunionschools.org> 
Subject: Junior Bonfire 10/17/2024 

 
Good afternoon! 
My name is Kathy McGee and I’m the Secretary of the UHSPTA. I’m also the Junior 
class chairperson. We are looking to have the Junior Bonfire held on Thursday, October 
17, 2024 at the “practice field” at UHS from 6:00-9:00pm. The rain/wind date will be 
Thursday, October 24, 2024.   
 
It will be the same event as last year, which I ran.  I understand that I need permission 
from BOE and UHS School Administrators for this event to take place. 
Please let me know if I need to do anything further. I have already cleared the date with 
Athletic Director Ronnie Zieser and was told there were no games or practices that 
would interfere. If/when I get the appropriate approvals, I will then contact UFD and 
UPD for their assistance. 
 
Please reach out if you have any questions or need anything further. 
I look forward to hearing from you soon!! 
 
Kathy McGee 
908-377-1164 
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